
Graves, Natalie (Consultant) 

From: Page, Heather (Consultant)
Sent: Tuesday, March 04, 2008 9:31 AM
To: Fendt, Kathy (Consultant); Halsted, Jesse (Consultant)
Cc: Hanson, Allison; Mattern, Dave (Consultant)
Subject: FW: AWV Program Permit Guidance
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Please see AG guidance below regarding permits.  As she states in her email, she will continue coordinating 
with Kimberly on this for the upcoming projects. However, if we’re discussing permitting requirements in 
meetings with DPD and SDOT, we will reiterate the information below.  It would be important to add that 
these issues are being coordinated with the AG’s office and City attorneys on an ongoing basis. 
  
I will make sure that Allison is in the loop whenever an agency is requesting these permits so that she can 
coordinate with the appropriate people if it becomes an issue. 
  
Let me know if you have any questions, 
Heather 
  
Heather Page 
Permitting Manager 
Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Program 
Phone: 206.267.6516 
Email: PageH@consultant.wsdot.wa.gov 

From: Cade, Deborah (ATG) [mailto:DeborahC@ATG.WA.GOV]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 04, 2008 9:18 AM 
To: Page, Heather (Consultant) 
Subject: RE: AWV Program Permit Guidance 
  

 
 

 
    

  
  

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
  

 
  



 
 
 

 
  

 
 

  
  

  
 

  
Thanks, 
Heather  
  
Heather Page 
Permitting Manager 
Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Program 
Phone: 206.267.6516 
Email: PageH@consultant.wsdot.wa.gov 
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